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A festival update!

EUROPEAN  
TEN SING FESTIVAL 2011

IPPG 

It’s now under a year until the festival starts on the 31th of 
July. A lot of people are working with the festival, and all 
around Europe are Ten Singers planning the programme at 
the festival.

There are some key elements at the festival where we need 
all the different countries to contribute so that we can find 
the best people for the job.

Festival band

At the European TEN SING conference in February 2010 we 
announced that we invite all countries to suggest people to be 
part of the festival band. We are looking for skilled musicians 
that will fit well in a festival band.  

Please send applications, which should include a 
presentation of the person and an example of the 
person playing, to office@ets2011.eu by the end 
of October 31th 2010.

Some of the elements in the band are already 
fixed. We are therefor looking for a percussion-
ist, a pianist, a guitarist and vocalists.

Festival hosts

At the main stage programme we are planning 
on having two hosts to guide us through the pro-
gramme all week. It will be a boy and a girl, one 

from Germany and the other from another TS country.

We are looking for a person that speaks English on a high 
level and that will handle the pressure of standing in front of 
3000 Ten Singers and lead them through the programme in 
a good way. Please send applications to office@ets2011.eu. 
The application should include a video where the  
applicant presents himself/herself in English and why  
he/her are fit to be a host. Deadline for applications is  
November 30th 2010.

Festival song

There will be a festival song, and 
we invite you to compose it. The 
song song should be an uptempo 
song that’s easy to sing a long to, 
and the lyrics should be relatable 
to the festival.

Please send in the song with a 
notesheet and lyrics and prefer-
ably a recorded version of it to office@ets2011.eu by 
January 31th 2011.

The festival reserves the right to change recieved contribu-
tions, after agreement with the composer. The festival owns 
the right to the chosen festival song.

We hope that you will help us getting the best people from 
all over Europe to be part of these key elements at the fes-
tival. We are looking forward to see you at the festival next 
summer.

Best wishes,
The International Programme Planning 
Group for the ETS festival
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